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Email update from MSP solicitors with regard to work on the Old Rec 
 
 
 
 
 
……. 
  
I hope you are well. 
  
I am sorry for the delay in responding.  
 
We have been awaiting an update from our client's contractor, SDC. 
  
We are now advised that SDC/ our client is still progressing the matter with Anglian Water and the 
lead local drainage authority. Anglian Water have requested various design changes and have also 
asked for a Section 106 application to be made. Please find attached a plan showing a new route to 
accommodate Anglian Water's comments. The plan is not yet in final form though and still needs the 
easement area adding to it once Anglian Water and the local authority are on board. We understand 
that our client is liaising directly with your client in this regard too.  
  
The plan and RAMS will be updated once everything has been settled between our clients, Anglian 
Water and the local authority.  
  
As a result of the above, there is not yet a works start date or connection date.  
  
We will let you know as soon as we hear further.  
  
Many thanks. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Senior Associate 
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https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/SPmMCz7QRsMl1WrfX4P19?domain=taylorvinters.com
https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/1hW6CAMWwuNyQpRI9En2S?domain=thezebraproject.co

